

The Daly Digest



Principal's Ponderings...

We are rolling right along with our second semester here at DES! We recently welcomed our school board members to our building. They came to visit some classes and learn more about the great things that we do at Daly Elementary each day. The students on the leadership team did an excellent job presenting to the board about their leadership jobs and the pride they take in our school each day.

Parent Teacher Conferences are coming up on February 28. More information will be sent home soon! We are always excited to share our learning. See you soon!

~Cheri Huster

Check this out!

February 2022

Important Dates:
Feb. 7-PTSA mtg.

D/C Library @6pm

Feb. //-Valentine's parties

(teacher will send specific time)

Feb. 25-Falcon Fest 3-5 @2:10/K-2 @2:45

Feb. 28-Parent/Teacher Conf.-1:30-7pm

Don't forget to enroll your student's device on the www.one2onerisk.com site. You DO NOT have to purchase the insurance, but you do need to register and review the Acceptable Use Agreement. Call the office at 248–3800 with any questions.

Counselor's Corner...

During counseling we have started our Junior Achievement curriculum. This curriculum is designed to teach the students about communities, businesses, and economics. It has fun activities for each grade level. The students enjoy this unit and they will be bringing several things home to share what they have learned.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at cspaeder@fayetteschool.org or 660.248.3800

~Cassidy Spaeder

PTSA News...

Amazon shoppers- don't forget to set your Amazon Smile (https://smile.amazon.com) account to benefit our PTSA. Just search and add "PTA Missouri Congress" for *Fayette, MO*, and you're done. Amazon takes care of it from there. It's an easy and fun way to donate!

If you weren't able to attend the last meeting, the next one is February 7th at 6:00pm in the library. We always welcome new faces! Hope to see you there!

Office News...

*Make sure you are signed up for Falcon Alerts so you can stay up-to-date on any changes due to inclement weather. You can also follow local TV and radio stations as well for school closings. Go to fayette.kl2.mo.us and scroll down till you see "Sign Up For Text Alerts" then fill out the information!

*Reminder: please get a doctor's note when your student has an appt. during the school day. Also, if your student is going to be absent for the day, please call the office at 248-3800 to verify for attendance purposes.

*Please call the office by 2:45pm if you need to change your student's end of day plans or get them a message.

Nurse News...

Dry Winter Skin Health Tips

Cold, dry winter weather is a common cause of dry skin. It can leave your skin feeling tight, rough, and itchy. Aside from feeling uncomfortable, when dry skin becomes severe, it can crack, making a perfect entryway for germs. Here are some helpful dry skin tips for winter:

- *Moisturize right after washing
- *Apply sunscreen daily
- *Use a humidifier in your home
- *Do not take hot showers
 - *Drink plenty of water
 - *Wear non irritating fabrics
- *Wear gloves when outdoors